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Term 3 is a big one with lots of events on.
Please check out the calendar below and

mark these dates in your diary.

With the Fun Run coming up, we will be
spending the first half of the term building

our fitness in preparation for this.

We will also be starting the “Keeping
Ourselves Safe” program at the beginning

of the term. More information about this
and what it involves will be coming.

Term 3 Term 3 Focus

Nau mai, haere mai! We hope
you all had an amazing winter

break and are ready to leap into
another term of learning, growing

and achieving!

Welcome Back!

As we all know, the winter bugs
were out in full force last term. We
are hopeful with the warmer days

slowly coming, that these will
ease. However, we do ask for you
to please monitor your child and

keep them home if they are
unwell. This helps to stop the
spread to other children and

teachers.

Winter Bugs

Please ensure you keep a spare
pair of clothes in your child’s bag

incase they get wet.

Change of clothes

As always, please feel free to pop in
during the morning or email your child’s

whānau teacher.

Contact

Whānau Time
Just a friendly reminder that our
afternoon whānau time will start

at 2:25pm. Please wait outside
until the doors open to join your

child.


